
Williamstown Borough Authority Meeting Minutes 

August 7, 2013 

Williamstown Borough Authority met Wednesday, August 7, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in Council 

Chambers. Council Members present were Chairman Greg Showers, Vice Chairman Charles 

Croft Sr., Matthew Miller, Dave Neidlinger, Tim Kessinger, Mark Challenger Jr., and Dennis 

Raho.  Absent were Secretary Lynne Daniel, Manager Joe D’Agostino. 

Citizens present: David Peck – Uni-Tec 

Chairman Greg Showers called the meeting to order at 7:00PM. The Pledge to the Flag was 

recited.  

The minutes of July 10, 2013 meeting were approved as written    

All RUS invoices have been submitted for the $63,772.52 available funds and approved for 

payment by RUS. 

The contract for the Well System Upgrade Project for $18,767.00 was approved. 

A motion was made by William Croft Sr. to accept the Engineer’s recommendation to settle with 

Anrich, Dave Neidlinger 2nd, all in favor. 

Joe Kerwin reported no activity concerning timbering. 

Reviewed Manager Joe D’Agostino’s report.  Tim Kessinger made a motion to accept Hilegas 

Valve Repair, Inc. bid to repair the 6” reducing valve for $2,100.00.  William Croft Sr., 2nd, all in 

favor. 

Delinquent Report and Tap on List were reviewed.  The Gonder property (Chad Gonder tenant – 

Mark Gonder owner) was discussed.  A motion was made by Charles Croft Sr. to file a lien in 

the amount of $3,799.50 (water/sewer charges + tap on charges) on the property.  Mark 

Challenger 2nd, all in favor.  Joe Kerwin to proceed. 

Tim Kessinger made a motion to pay the bills, Matt Miller 2nd, all in favor. 

Tim Kessinger made a motion to adjourn meeting, Matt Miller 2nd, all in favor. 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2013  


